
COUNTY COUNCIL – 10 JULY 2018 

Item 5 - Petition – East Sussex Music Service 

 

At its meeting on 10 July the County Council had a Full Council debate regarding a 

petition that had been received regarding the East Sussex Music Service. When 

submitted, the petition had 12,359 signatures and as the number exceeded 5000 the 

Council’s Petition Scheme allowed for the petition to be debated by the Full Council.  

As set out in the Council’s Petition Scheme, the Council must provide confirmation of 

the Council’s decision regarding the Full Council debate in relation to the petition. 

The Council agreed the following motion:  

  

The Council notes the petition and welcomes the steps taken by the Council to 
explore a realistic, sustainable future strategy for the East Sussex Music 
Instrumental Service in line with the Lead Member decision on 30 April 2018. 

 

 

 


